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BCLP Partner James P. Colgate has been appointed by the mayor of New York to the city’s Office

Adaptive Reuse Task Force. The task force was formed with a focus on the future of NYC’s obsolete

office buildings to help ensure the city’s central business districts remain vibrant, adaptable and

successful over the long term.

Comprised of 12 individuals appointed by the mayor, city council speaker and public advocate, the

task force will explore opportunities to convert obsolete office buildings to other potential uses, such

as housing and schools, and will recommend legal and regulatory changes to support productive

new uses for those buildings by the end of 2022. The work of the task force will complement the

mayor and governor’s “New” New York blue-ribbon panel, which is part of a broader examination of

the future of New York City and the region’s economy.

“I am thrilled to be selected as a member of this task force. I look forward to joining this diverse

group of highly qualified and experienced professionals in their important work and am delighted to

do my part to help ensure a bright future for NYC’s commercial districts. Thank you to Mayor

Adams and his staff for this honor.” said James.

James is both a real estate lawyer and an architect, giving him a comprehensive knowledge of land

use issues in New York City. Before joining BCLP, he held a number of positions with the NYC

Department of Buildings, NYC Department of Housing Preservation and Development, and the

Department of City Planning.

Click here to learn more about the task force.
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https://www1.nyc.gov/site/planning/plans/office-reuse-task-force/office-resue-task-force.page
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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